
Certificate of Appreciation 

Municipality of Brockton 

Connie Borth, Child Care Supervisor 

34 Years of Service 
 

Your long standing service to the Municipality of Brockton providing valuable care,  
education, and assistance at the Brockton Child Care Centre are greatly appreciated!  

You have been an integral part of the Centre and will leaving a lasting mark on countless 
families in our community. Our sincere best wishes on your retirement! 

Mayor Chris Peabody 
Municipality of Brockton 

June 2024 


